
 

 

Nursery Holidays: 
April 18th and 21st 

May 5th 
May 26th 

Aug 25th 

We close 4pm on 24th December and reopen 2nd Jan  
Term Time Holidays: For government funded 

sessions & term time children only 
Monday 14th April – Friday25th April 

Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May 

Tuesday 22nd July – Monday 1st September 
Monday 27th October – Friday 31st October 

Monday 22nd December – Friday 2nd January 2015 

Sport Relief 

Thank you all for your sponsor 

forms and money for Sport Relief. 

Thank you to all the children and 

parents who joined us on the walk 

at Marquis Drive, everyone had a 

lovely time. 

Over the course of the week selling 

biscuits and money from the 

sponsored walk we have raised  
£1148.52 

Thank you all very much for your 

contributions. 

I hope everyone enjoys the  
Easter break. We will have lots 
of lovely activities happening 
throughout the term. We hope 
the children will enjoy all the 
activities and join in and have 
lots of fun.  
                Emma x 
 

Nursery Summer Trip  

We will be holding a trip for 

children and parents to 

Abersythwth on a Saturday in July 

with date to be finalized, So that 

we can organize transport and costs 

please put your name down in the 

office if you are interested by the 

11th April. It will be a fun day out 

for all the family!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Feathery Friends 
Look out for our incubator in nursery. We will be 
teaching the children how the eggs will hatch and 
hopefully produce some baby chicks in the next 21 
days. Here is one of the chicks at our Stafford 
Nursery. 

 



 

 

Staff News: 
 

We would like to Welcome Emily bailey to our 
team. Emily will be based in Foxes on a 
Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday. 
We would also like to welcome Emily Cope, 
Emily has been a student for us over the last 
1year and half she is completing her BA 
Honors degree at University she will be doing 
some casual work for us over the next few 
weeks. 
Rebecca Harrison will be going off on her 
maternity leave on Friday 11th April, we wish 
her all the best and we will keep you posted 
on the new arrival. 
Jenny Beresford will be covering as Deputy 
Manager she is looking forward to her new 
role. 
Katherine Skrodelis will be returning from 
Maternity leave on Monday 28th April she will 
be covering in all rooms. 
 

Butterflies Room parents 

 
We are asking parents to please remove their 

shoes at nursery before entering, the children 

are crawling around the floor and we would 

like to keep it as clean as possible. we do clean 

the carpets weekly 

Thank you 
 

Easter Bonnet Competition 

We will be having an Easter bonnet 

competition on Thursday 17th April. 

Please help the children to make 

their Easter bonnet at home and 

bring it in to nursery. 

            
 

Parent activity Rota and meal Rota: 

All the rooms have put together their activity and 

meal Rota’s if you would like to speak to the staff 

in your child’s room they can help with choosing 

the date for you to come in and join in the fun. 

Dates for the Diary  
 
Thursday 17th April – Easter Bonnet 
Competition 
 
Wednesday 14th May –  
Photographer in nursery taking single 
photo’s. If you child does not attend this 
day you can bring your child in for their 
photo from 9.30 – 11.30 
 
Thursday 26th June –  
Group Photos, if you would like your child 
to be involved in the group photos and 
they don’t attend this day could you 
please bring them in between 9.30-10.30 
 
Saturday 28th June –  
Summer fete 12- 2.30 a letter will be sent 
out with full information. 
 
Wednesday 2nd July –  
Graduation photo’s, if your child does not 
attend this day you are more than 
welcome to bring them in for their photo 
between 9.30 – 11.30. 
 
Saturday 19th July –  
Pre-school graduation party a letter will 
be sent out nearer the date to confirm 
times and to give you some more 
information about the day. Our 
Graduation last year was a brilliant 
success. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Garden 
We are going to be starting to transform 
our garden in the Easter holidays. 
Painting the fence, building our insect 
den. The children have already planting 
all of our seeds. 
If anyone knows of anybody that could 
donate some logs, guttering, plastic 
greenhouse so we can grow our own 
vegetables that would be fantastic. 
 
 
 


